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24 December 2020 

 
 

CONTINUATION OF SEARIPPLE VILLAGE ACCOMMODATION ARRANGEMENT WITH  
RIO TINTO 

 
 
In December 2012, Fleetwood Limited (ASX: FWD) entered into an agreement with Rio Tinto to deliver 
accommodation services at Fleetwood’s Searipple Village in Karratha.  
 
Fleetwood is pleased to announce Rio Tinto has renewed this arrangement with Fleetwood, and that 
the parties have entered into a new agreement on similar terms to support Rio Tinto’s Karratha and 
Dampier workforce, commencing on 1 January 2021 and expiring on 31 January 2022.   
 
Under the agreement, rooms at Searipple Village will continue to be made available for Rio Tinto to 
support Rio Tinto’s operational requirements over the contract period. 
 
This announcement was authorised to be given to the ASX by the Board of Fleetwood Limited. 
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